Natural products association believes market-driven approach better than laws for
GE labeling

A market-driven approach that allows consumers to opt for foods made without genetically modified
ingredients is preferable to mandatory labeling via either state or federal statutes, according to the United
Natural Products Alliance.

Read the full story here: Market-driven approach better than laws for GE labeling
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